
United Soccer of Auburn is excited to announce a new partnership with the New England Revolution

Academy.  This season we are bringing the development to our coaches and players at the time of their

normal practices.  We will have Academy coaches at our fields 3-4 times a week to meet and work with

our coaches and players.  The New England Revolution Academy will be providing high level coaches

to help educate, connect, and inspire the coaches and players of Auburn.  This work is going to be

tailor-made to the level of coach and player.

Preseason - season kick off with all in town coaches

U4 & U5 - Season kick off, midpoint check in on Saturdays and weekly practice plans for all teams.

U6 - Academy coaches will provide practice plans and be at the Wednesday sessions, rotating through

the teams each week.

U7/U8 - Academy coaches will provide weekly practice plans and work with individual coaches and

teams every 1-2 weeks.

U10 - if space is available we will work U10 teams into the rotation


